
June 17, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 

           

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad’s Precautionary Measure and Prevention Guide 

 

In light of the Covid-19 pandemic, we are taking the following precautionary measures to 

safeguard your safety and health during your visit at our premise.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your continuous support, understanding and cooperation during the Covid-

19 containment stage.  Any inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 

 

Stay safe and take care.  

 

 

 

We strongly suggest prior appointment to be made with our officers before 

any visit to avoid inconvenience.  Should you have any queries, please 

contact your Relationship Manager to assist with your banking needs and 

business transaction.   

    

We are limiting the number of customers inside the banking hall at a time to 

ensure 1 meter spacing between customers can be observed during 

operating hours from 9:30am to 3pm. 

Masks should be worn at all times by yourselves including our colleagues to 

ensure your safety and the safety of others.  

 

   

Upon entering the office premise, body temperature will be taken and 

sanitizer is available for basic hygiene. Temperature above 37.5C may not 

be allowed entry by building management and will be advised to seek 

medical attention.   

 

We have taken a series of actions to ensure our banking hall is sanitized 

multiple times daily including reduced touch point for your comfort and 

enhance banking experience. 
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